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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I cannot believe we only have one week left with our current Year 
6 children before we say farewell.  I am sure they will all thrive 
in their secondary schools and we all wish them well for their   
futures. 

The day is also nearly upon us where we say goodbye to 3 long 
standing members of staff.  I am sure there will be lots of happy 
memories to celebrate. The gates will be opening at 3.20 pm on 
Wednesday so parents have a chance to say their goodbyes.   

KS2 are busy rehearsing for their fantastic performances, I 
must say, they sound amazing.  If you have not already received 
your tickets for the performances, please pop into the office 
where the ladies will allocate some to you. 

Year 6 have their awards evening on Thursday evening, we are 
limiting tickets to 2 per family to ensure we do not exceed the 
safety capacity for this event. 

Lost property will be on the playground after school each day 
next week 

I do hope you have a fantastic weekend. 

Emma White 

Children’s Work 

All children’s work will be sent home next Thursday.  Please can 
you provide a strong carrier bag to ensure they do not get lost. 



Term Dates 

2023/2024 

 

Attendance - 1st July - 5th July 

 Dates for your diary 

16th July - KS2 performance (afternoon) 

17th July - KS2 performance (morning) 

18th July - Award evening 

18th July - Talent show in school 

19th July - Last day of term 

Pupil of the half term 

Year 1 - Sofija 

Year 2 - Orlaith 

Year 3 - Gwen 

Year 4 - Callan 

Year 5 - Adam E 

Year 6 - Rubie T 

Reading books 

Reading books and Top 50 books will be       
collected next week for auditing.  Please      
these return to school as soon as possible 




